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29th July 2021 

 
Dear Friends  
 
Catherine and Peter are on holiday until the weekend. We hope they have had a relaxing and 

refreshing time. 

 

Our service on Sunday will be led by Revd Roy Muttram, and will include Holy Communion. The 

communion elements will be distributed in a COVID secure manner. 

 
As usual, there will be a video reflection, hymns and prayers made available through the church 
website or by email and post. If you wish to join in communion at home, please have some bread 
suitable drink to partake. 
We will continue to provide this through the coming weeks as we see how the situation develops. 
 
We are continuing to produce Keeping in Touch and will be to restarting Inspire as a shorter, more 
formal publication, in the light of comments received from the congregation. See this week’s Keeping in 
Touch for details..  

 

Pastoral news:  
 
Please keep in your thoughts and prayers: Val Fleming moved to Field Lodge and Rex Fleming, Hazel 
and Derek Newton. Irene Carter, Veronica Angus, Chris Curtis, David Duffett, Cathie Briggs, Rosemary 
Whiffen and Andrew Whiffen, Frances Peake. 

 
With love and best wishes,  

 
Alan 


